
	
	
	
	

 
 
 
Dear Confirmation Parents or Legal Guardians, 
 
Regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, we assure all parents/legal guardians that we are 
and will continue to comply with the guidelines set by the Archdiocese of Detroit in 
adherence with Governor Whitmer’s Executives Order regarding places of worship. 
 
Therefore, to safeguard our families and faith-based community, in compliance with 
social distancing requirements we have made the following  adjustments to maximize 
the 50 percent capacity seating for houses of worship (please refer to charts) 
 
 
The following are in place and we ask that all comply: 

• The celebration of Holy Mass will be reserved for the Confirmation graduates, 
sponsors and their families. 

• All center pews will be reserved for the graduates & sponsors (boys on right 
when facing altar and girls on left when facing altar) 

• Seating arrangement for graduates and sponsors will be assigned by the 
instructors. 

• Sacramental lines (Laying of the hands) will maintain six feet of distance 
between each graduate/sponsor pair 

• Communion lines — will maintain six feet of distance between people.  
• Capacity inside churches may not exceed 50 percent 

 
 
Reconciliation Procedures: 

• Please attend on your scheduled day (see charts) 
• Candidates will sit in the pews nearest to the confessional. 
• Fr. Fred and other priests will either be six feet apart /or parted by confessional 

prie dieu from each candidate who is confessing. 
• Penance will be done in the center pews facing the Holy Tabernacle. 

 
Respectfully yours in Christ, 
 
Fr. Fred, Sr. Katrina, Sr. Klaudia and the Confirmation Staff 
 
 
 



 
 
PLEASE LOOK AT THE CHARTS BELOW FOR DATE AND TIME: 

Friday Class: Ms. Elizabeta’s Students 
Reconciliation Day Confirmation Day 
Wednesday, October 7th  Saturday, October 10th at 10am 
Starting at 5pm Please arrive by 9:00am 

 
 
 

Saturday Classes: Mr. Lubi’s & Mr. Mark’s Students 
Reconciliation Day Confirmation Day 
Thursday, October 8th  Saturday, October 10th at 10am 
Starting at 5pm Please arrive by 9:00am 

 
 

Sunday Classes: Mr. Kanto’s  and Mr. Tony’s Students 
Reconciliation Day Confirmation Day 
Thursday, October 15th  Saturday, October 17th at 10am 
Starting at 5pm Please arrive by 9:00am 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: For those families whose sponsors are from out-of-state and  
they have already made arrangements for Saturday, October 10th it is fine. 
However, please inform your child/ren’s instructor so we can accommodate 
accordingly. 


